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Detour planned Wednesday on S.R. 211 at Ortega River Drawbridge  
 

Jacksonville – As part of routine bridge maintenance work, north and southbound detours on the 

Ortega River Drawbridge (S.R. 211) are scheduled Wednesday, August 29 from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., 

weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

Motorists traveling south will detour to San Juan Avenue and continue south on U.S. 17. 

Motorists traveling north will detour to Grand Avenue and continue north on Ortega Boulevard 

to Verona Avenue to U.S. 17 north. 

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit, stay 

alert and adhere to detour signs while traveling. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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